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News and Updates 
Religion: David grieved the death of Saul and felt true sorrow 
over his sins. We know that we too are sinners who fall pray to 
temptation. Therefore we pray that God would forgive us and give 
us strength to forgive our enemies and flee from temptation.

Math: The 5th graders learned about ratios, applied negative 
numbers to real world scenarios, and lined up the decimals to add 
and subtract. The 6th grade math class continued their concept of  
canceling before calculating and figure out functions.

English: The students took time this week to write essays to 
complete their D.A.R.E. class. I have loved reading all the things 
these growing students have learned. I can’t wait to hear how they 
use these skills as they grow up. We finished out the week 
reviewing predicate adjectives and using comparative and 
superlative adjectives.
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Sunday - 6th 

3-5 Sings for Church, 9 AM  
5-6 serves Coffee Hour 

Pastor Bentz’s Installation 4 PM  
K-8 Sings 

Tuesday - 8th 

Bowling Practice  
3:30-4:30 PM @ Borough Bowl 

Wednesday - 9th 

The 6th Petition 

D.A.R.E. Graduation Lunch 

Thursday - 10th 

Hymn 171 st. 1, 5 

Bowling Practice  
3:30-4:30 PM @ Borough Bowl 

Friday - 11th 

Matthew  5:16, Proverbs 9:10 

Family Fun Night - Kickball, 
6:30 PM 

Saturday - 12th 

Bowling Meet @ New Hope 
Bowl, Minneapolis, 12:30 PM

NEWSLETTER 
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Reading: We see the clever Toad break out of jail and make his 
way home… or so he hoped. He had to hop off the train to avoid 
his pursuers. What will these animals get into next?

Science: After finishing our lesson about the various mixtures and 
solutions in our world, we conducted some experiments. From 
expanding and contracting water bottles to dissolving sugar cubes 
and layers of liquids, we observed the properties of certain matter. 
We also separated out a mystery mixture and observed chemical 
reactions using kitchen powders and a variety of liquids. The 
students enjoyed these hands-0n activities, even at expense of 
having goggles on face.

Social Studies: We sped through Western European history, 
hitting the ancient civilizations, the Middle Ages, the Renaissance, 
the Industrial Revolution, and the World Wars. I hope the students 
take an interest in some of this history in the future, because there 
is so much more out there that I could never teach them. We 
wrapped up the week identifying aspects of European culture that 
unite and divide the continent.

Teacher’s Note:  Thank you for your support as we near the end 
of the year. Keep encouraging your child to do their best and give 
glory to their Lord and Savior every day. If you have any questions 
during this final quarter, let me know.  As always, “I thank my God 
every time I remember you.” (Philippians 1:3-11) God bless your 
week!
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Reminders… 

• G.I.G.A.T.T! (Ask your child 
what it means) 

• PTO is having another Family 
Fun Night soon! May 11th @ 
6:30 PM we will have a 
kickball night. Hope to see 
you there! 

The students take a taste of 
Warheads. Picture perfect faces :)


